From: Toledo, Jacqueline 
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 9:32 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Fruit Basket

Steve,

We received a fruit basket this morning from the Laborers Local 1092.  

I am accepting on behalf of the City and will place the fruit basket in DHR’s common area.

Jacqueline Toledo

Assistant Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Human Resources

